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For Immediate Release 

 
HURRICANE IRMA 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2017 | 4:00pm 
 
MBJ Airports Limited, operators of Sangster International Airport, continues to monitor the projected 
path of Hurricane Irma and its effect on the operations of our Airline partners.  
 
We have received notification of the following flight cancellations from the Airlines listed below:   
 
AMERICAN AIRLINES  1 800 744 0006 

All Flights to MIA are cancelled as at Friday, September 8 until further notice.  

 
CARIBBEAN AIRLINES 1 888 359 2475  

Friday, September 08  
Saturday September 09 
Sunday September 10 

BW 030 FLL - MBJ 

BW 039 MBJ - FLL 

 
JETBLUE     1866 963 3014/ 1 800 963 3014 

Friday, September 08 B6 926   MBJ-FLL     

Saturday, September 09 
B6 1127 FLL-MBJ     
B6 926   MBJ-FLL      

Sunday, September 10 

B6 926   MBJ-FLL      
B6 1127 FLL-MBJ      
B6 1722 MBJ-MCO  
B6 1721 MCO-MBJ  

Monday, September 11 B6 1721 MCO-MBJ  

 
SPIRIT AIRLINES 1 877 211 1546 

All flights cancelled for Friday, September 8 to Sunday, September 10. 

 
SOUTHWEST 1 800 425 8130 (from a landline phone only) / 1 800 435 9792 

Saturday, September 9 & 
Sunday, September 10 

WN272/273 MCO-MBJ-MCO 

WN583/1024 FLL-MBJ-FLL 

 
Passengers are being asked to make contact with the Airlines directly for rebooking and for further flight 
information. MBJ Airports Limited also recommends that industry partners make contact with the 
Airlines regarding flight operations prior to transporting guests to the airport. 
 

 
For additional information on this advisory please contact: Sharon Hislop-Holt  

T: +1 876 952-2712 | M: +1876 564-7713 | E: shislop@mbjairport.com 


